
 

   

 
 
 
 
May 8, 2020 
 
 
 
Hello Central Families, 
 
We hope you have all had a good start to the new month and are beginning to feel a bit settled 
in a routine around your child’s learning these past several weeks.  With the Premier’s 
announcement earlier this week we anticipate some services around the province will begin 
opening in small steps shortly.  We are currently operating in Stage 4 of the Ministry of 
Education guidelines, which states students are learning remotely and online, with a few 
students coming into schools for specific purposes.  It is likely we may be moving to Stage 3 in a 
few weeks, where in-class learning will take place on a part time basis.  Once we receive the 
precise Transition Plan from the Ministry of Education and Health and Safety Guideline we will 
begin to move forward.  We will keep you posted.  So, for now we continue to embrace your 
children virtually. 

Please click this link https://youtu.be/ozT2bdf2ReM for a message from our Central staff to our 
Central families. 

Just a reminder that Friday, May 15 is a Pro-D Day and Monday, May 18 is Victoria Day, so there 
will be no school in session. 

Our next PAC meeting will take place on ZOOM on Tuesday May 19th at 3:00pm.  Please go to 
the link below and use the meeting ID and Password provided if you would like to attend. 
 
https://sd33-ca.zoom.us/j/99366051030?pwd=d2VpbUJLRnIvUTY3Y2MvSHZEU1NPUT09 
Meeting ID: 993 6605 1030 
Password: 628424 
 
Wishing all our mothers a wonderful day on Sunday and hope you can enjoy the sunshine! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
 
 
Leslie Waddington 
Principal 
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